SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 2023

CARING

THIS MONTHS CHARACTER TRAIT IS CARING LEARNING TO BE AFFECTIONATE, HELPFUL AND SYMPATHETIC

We are learning about healthy eating
In doing so we encourage all children to first eat their healthy items in their lunches before any sweets

On September 20th we have a guest from a local dental office coming to teach us about the importance of dental hygiene



- Please no back packs
- Please do not send your child to school with toys or stuffed animals unless it is a show and tell day
- Please send your child with what they need for lunch only, as we provide two healthy snacks each day. One in the morning and the afternoon.

WE WILL BE
CLOSED
SEPT 4TH
FOR LABOR
DAY



PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL SHOW AND TELLITEMS ARE LABELED WITH YOUR CHILDS FIRST AND LAST NAME

THURSDAY SEPT, 14TH BRING ANY SHAPE OBJECT

THURSDAY SEPT, 21ST BRING A PICTURE OF YOUR FAVORITE FOOD



ATTENTION!

NO SPEEDING!
PLEASE USE A MAXIMUM
SPEED OF 5MPH WHEN
ENTERING AND EXITING THE
PARKING LOT
AND ALWAYS BE AWARE OF
YOUR SURROUNGINGS

